
  

                 

  

Please Join Us: 

Tuesday, August 9th, 2022 

Kindergarten/New Student  

Welcome Open House 

11:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. 

  

  
We welcome our incoming families to stop by Keppel to take a walk 

around and get a feel for our campus. We will have a few classrooms open, 
as well as the playground and lunch area. There will not be an organized 

tour or meeting. The principal and assistant principal will be available to 

meet you and answer questions. Parent representatives from PTA and 
MKS (our school foundation) will be there to provide information as well 

as sell school Spirit Wear.  Students are welcome, but parents are 

encouraged to attend.  Teacher assignments will be available on our 
Parent Portal the day before school starts on Tuesday August 16th at 5:00 

p.m.  We look forward to having you as a member of the Keppel 

Community! 

  
 


